
 
 
 
 
 
 

Community Resource Development Plan 
(CRDP) Funding Priorities  

FY 2025/26 

The Community Resource Development Plan (CRDP) is designed to identify and prioritize 
funding needs within our community. Each year, we gather input from service recipients, 
families, service providers, and other stakeholders to ensure resources are directed where 
they are needed most. 

 
This past fall, San Andreas Regional Center (SARC) conducted the CRDP survey to evaluate 
needs across age groups and services. The survey focused on three key questions: 

• Do we need more of this service? 
• Do we need better quality in this service? 
• Do we need a different type of service? 

 
In response to the need for a stronger emergency response safety net, and guided by 
stakeholder input, the following funding priorities have been set for FY 2025/26: 
 

• Emergency Preparedness/Crisis and Response to strengthen safety, resilience, and 
coordinated support in times of crisis. 
 

• Affordable Multi-Family Housing to expand access to affordable living options. 
 

• Early Start Services Expansion with a focus on increasing access to speech and physical 
therapy. 

 
• Statewide Establishment of a Housemate Matching Services for those who are deaf and 

hard of hearing. 
 

These priorities will guide our CRDP funding requests for the year, aligning with the 
state funding opportunities currently available. 


